
Site Report – Meshik – Jan/Feb, 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Josh Stauber, Principal 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
 
Jace representing the Lynx                                             Adam and Andy making cookies 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Taking advantage of the weather and learning outside 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



Celebrating the New Year 

 
 
Oh Middle Schoolers… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Michael unsure of what he just volunteered for?  Cassia and Andy adding data 

 
 
 

Personnel Update 
Teachers: 
K-3 Aaron Packard 
4-8 Lauren Seiter 
9-12 JW Newton 
 
Student Teacher: Adam Pacana 
 
Classified: 
Holly Matson (cook) 
Chris Bybee (custodian, bus driver) 
Classroom aid (Kavekah Stogner) 
Preschool teacher (vacant) 
 

Eligibility 
Basketball players are excited to travel to Chignik Lake for 3-man Districts.  Happy to say that all our players 
are keeping up to date with their academics and attendance so they can participate.  
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
LSAC Activity 
LSAC meetings occurred Sept. 18th, Oct. 9th, Nov 13th, Jan 15th, Feb 10th.   
  
Members include: President Toni Christensen, Vice President Jaclyn Christensen, Secretary Tisha Kalmakoff, 
and Members Maxine Christensen, and Breanna Griechen. 
 
Annual Goals:  
-School/Community Collaboration 
-Increase opportunities for students through: Student Government, Athletics, CTE, Project based learning, 
and community involvement. 
-Maintain communication 
-Focus the school being a community event location 
-Working to help our students meet graduation requirements 
 

Community Engagement 
 
Student Government is hosting a valentine’s day dinner for parents and activities for kids on Saturday Feb 
15th.  
 
During the recent village power outage the school opened its doors to the community.  Several families 
stayed overnight.  
 
 

 
Professional Development 
-We have 2 teachers that are going to be taking part in the C-3 program run by the Alaska humanities forum 
this Spring.  Our 2 participating teachers will be gathering in Dillingham in the end of February. 
 
-Attended the MTSS/RTI conference in Anchorage on January 25-26, where  Colter Barnes and I presented a 
session on place based learning in rural Alaska.  We have led district wide sessions on place based education 
throughout this year.  
 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
We currently have 27 students enrolled.  
K-3 (9) 
4-8 (8) 
9-12 (5) 
November attendance: 
-K-3 (90%) 
-4-8 (90%) 
-9-12 (80%) 
 

Student and Staff Safety 
We were thankful to have a functioning generator at the school during the month of January when the 
village generators had issues.  The school was utilized at times to provide a warm place with running water. 
Big thanks to JW Newton and Chris Bybee for all their extra help during this time! 



Other 
 
End of the day up at North River 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Clear eventing with a faint glimpse of the Northern lights                        Ptarmigan finally blending in  

 
 

 


